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REF:  17-HQ-F-00288 
 
Dear Mr. Lipton: 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated and received January 
19, 2017, at the NASA Headquarters FOIA Office.  Your request was assigned FOIA Case 
Number 17-HQ-F-00288 and was for: 

Any and all reports detailing the gravity tractor method of planetary defense 

In accordance with 14 C.F.R. §1206.202, records that have been published.  Publication in 
the FEDERAL REGISTER is a means of making certain Agency records are available to the 
public in accordance with 5 U.S.C.552(a)(2) without requiring the filing of a FOIA request. 
NASA has a FOIA Electronic Library Web site at NASA Headquarters and each of its 
Centers. The FedBizOpps (FBO) (formerly Commerce Business Daily), is also a source of 
information concerning Agency records or actions. Various other NASA publications and 
documents, and indexes thereto, are available from other sources, such as the U.S. 
Superintendent of Documents and the Earth Resources Observation and Science Center 
(Department of the Interior). Such publications and documents are not required to be made 
available or reproduced in response to a request unless they cannot be purchased readily from 
available sources. You may view the requested information at your leisure via our websites: 

 
https://ntrs.nasa.gov/search.jsp?R=20150010968 
 
http://neo.jpl.nasa.gov/neo/b612_report.html  

 



 

Fees for processing this request are less than $50.00 and are not being charged in accordance 
with 14 CFR § 1206.503(c).  Therefore, we are administratively closing your file.  

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me at 202-358-2462 or hq-
foia@nasa.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
NASA Headquarters   
FOIA Public Liaison Officer 


